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Hello Gators, 

Our Parish hosted a night of renewal for Eucharistic Ministers on Wednesday evening.  Rep-

resentatives from all five parishes in our Families of Parishes attended.  The next step will be 

to hold a training session for current ministers and those wishing to become Eucharisic minis-

ters.  Watch the church bulletin and Gazette for a date. 

 

I’d like to thank Fr. Matt for coming into our school and doing a blessing in each classroom.  

The students and staff enjoyed his presence in the school and appreciated the blessing he gave 

all of us. 

 

iReady Testing started this week and continues next.  Please make sure your children are well 

rested and have a good breakfast to start their day.  Studies have shown that good nutrition 

can enhance student academic performance. 

  

Our Open House is this Wednesday, September 21st at 7:00 pm in the gym.   Illnesses that 

had so many teachers out have passed and we hope to all stay healthy so your can meet your 

child’s teacher Wednesday night.  Reminder:  This is an adult only night.  Please make other 

arrangements for your children.   This event is sponsored by the PTO. 

 

Hope you all enjoy this beautiful weekend. 

Mark Auer     

 



 

Hello Preschool Families!  

 

We had a fantastic week in preschool!  Our friends seem to be settling into the routines of preschool more and 
more each day.  Our week was busy with picture days, special classes which included art, music, and gym, and a 
visit from Father Robben who blessed our classrooms and students.  As always please reach out if you have any 
questions or concerns.  Have a great weekend!  Please see below for important upcoming dates and events: 

 

-9:00 Thursday, September 22nd- Preschool Grandparent's Day- Please RSVP NO LATER THAN TUESDAY, SEPTEM-
BER 20th. 

 

-7:00pm Wednesday, September 21st - PTO Genral Assembly Open House- All parents are welcome! 

 

-NO SCHOOL FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 30th- Teacher In-service day. 

 

-Tuesday, October 4th Pumpkins With Dad- more details coming soon! 

 

-Please be sure your child is wearing clothes that THEY can easily pull up and down, this is very helpful, especially 
when they need to quickly use the restroom. 

 

-Skills to work on at home: opening items such as lunch boxes, Ziploc baggies, Tupperware containers, and snacks. 

 

Thank you, 

Stephanie Goettke & Preschool Staff 

 



SAFEPARISH 
 
SafeParish is the new Child Protection Platform for the 
AoC, taking the place of VIRTUS. 
By now all volunteers and employees should have re-
ceived an email from SafeParish inviting them to register 
for their SafeParish account. If you did not receive the 
email, please check your spam or junk mail folders. You 
can also find a copy of the SafeParish registration instruc-
tions by going to the AoC’s Safe Environment Office 
webpage at https://catholicaoc.org/offices/safe-
environment and going to Top Resources and then clicking 

the link for SafeParish. 

As we start to return to “normal” Masses, it is 

time for you to resume your ministry (or start, if 

you are not yet a server).   

 

Because it has been a very long time since you’ve 

been able to serve, there will be refresher  

training sessions before you are scheduled.  

 

Please tell your religion teacher or Mr. DeAtley if 

you are interested.  Once we have a list Fr. Matt 

will conduct a training session.  We can’t wait to 

see you back in ministry!  

 

Adults: We need you too!  See Gary if you are 

 interested. 

 

Gazette Articles 

If you’d like to share information in 
the Gazette, please email a Word 

document to recto-
ry@stalsbridgetown.org by noon 

each Thursday. 

 

Let’s be on time 

Be in your classroom by 7:40am 

Dine to Donate 

Thanks to Ron’s Roost for participating in 

our Dine to Donate program.   And a special 

thanks to all who ate in or carried out.  The 

place was packed! 

Facility Scheduling 

 

The Parish office holds the calendar for use 

of all rooms on the campus.  Before your 

group sets a meeting, practice or event you 

need to call Laura in the parish office 513-

574-4840 and check availability.  Conflicts 

like the rescheduling of the Open House 

would not happen if everyone followed 

procedure. This includes all church groups.  

The calendar is accessible to everyone by 

going to the parish website—

stalsbridgetown.org and viewing what is 

open.  

https://catholicaoc.org/offices/safe-environment
https://catholicaoc.org/offices/safe-environment

